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TRJS Fest 

 

We had a brilliant picnic yesterday and enjoyed a fun, music and activity filled afternoon.   

DJ Murf and MC KD kept us dancing all afternoon, the bouncy castle and ice-cream van were 

incredibly popular too.  Huge thanks to all of the staff who managed to find energy from 

somewhere at the end of another exhausting year to pull together such a brilliant celebration. 

(Although I don’t think staff were totally shattered having heard the shrieking and laughter 

that came from the bouncy castle after the children left!  I did not go down the bouncy slide 

head first – that would have been dangerous )  

 

Farewell  

 

This morning, our Y6 children amazed and impressed us with an ‘I’m a Celebrity’ themed Leavers’ 

Assembly!  To see them putting their heart and soul into their singing and performance was 

amazing (and hilarious).  We could not be more proud of such a marvellous group of children and 

we are delighted with everything they have achieved throughout their time at Junior School. 

Clearly, we have a few who should be heading straight to the stage rather than off to High 

School.  As they move on we would all like to wish them the very best in their adventures.   

Remember - it’s not the end, it’s a new beginning! 

 

And finally 

 

I would like to say goodbye and thank you. I have 

been absolutely overwhelmed by the messages, 

cards, presents and thanks I have received over 

the last few weeks.   

The 19 years I have spent at Thomas Russell 

Junior have been some of my happiest, and I will 

always treasure my time here. 

I honestly had very little idea until the last few 

weeks how many families have happy memories and 

stories to tell of my time as Headteacher, and I 

am so grateful for the way in which they have 

been shared.  I know I said I didn’t want fuss, but I cannot say thank you enough for my 

thoughtful gifts, special experiences and items to treasure.  Including a gorgeous embroidered 

cardigan teddy bear – I love it. 



 
 

     
 

Thank you so much for everything and take care.   

 
Best wishes, Mrs Sharpe 



 


